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Lt Col John D. Sieps 
Commander, AFROTC Det 940 
Department 3005 
1000 East University A venue 
Laramie WY 82071 

Dear Future Wingman, 

Thank you for your interest in Air Force ROTC and a potential future in the Air or Space Forces. As 
we all learned, nothing is for certain in these uncertain times. However, in the military you come to a 
point where you need to make a decision with the available information. So, we began making 
preparations for the arrival of new cadets and our academic year. You will hear it often, "Flexibility 
is the key to Airpower!" 

I cannot emphasize the importance of preparedness enough for the Air Force, whether it is for 
orientation or 25 years into a career, we expect the core value of "Excellence in all you do" to 
become a part of your life. Please review our link for "Fall Incoming Students" on 
http://www.uwyo.edu/airrotc/. If utilized fully, the "Inprocessing Docs" checklist will guarantee 
you are ready to enter our program. Now is your opportunity to plan and arrive to AFROTC 
fully prepared. 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact our staff at 3 07-766-23 3 8 or email 
afrotc@uwyo.edu. If you plan to enroll in AFROTC and have not spoken to a member of our 
staff, please make contact at the above to ensure we are ready to receive you. 
For your awareness, the AFROTC offices are located on the first floor, north of Hill Hall. Hill 
Hall is on the northeast intersection of Grand Ave and 17th St near the south-center of campus. 

I look forward to meeting you on Saturday, 24 August at 1300 (1 PM) at a location on campus that 
will be identified for you later this summer. 

Sincerely, 

JOHN D. SIEPS, Lt Col, USAF 
Commander 




